
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Town of Fredonia 

Town Board Meeting 
 

 
 

ANNUAL INSPECTION OF TOWN ROADS 
 

 
On Thursday, April 14, 2022 AT 9:00 A.M., the Town Board of the Town of Fredonia will 
meet at the Fredonia Government Center at 242 Fredonia Ave., Fredonia and conduct the 
annual inspection of Town Roads as mandated by the State of Wisconsin. 
 
If there are at least 3 members of the Board present, notice is hereby given that this is a 
public meeting for the sole purpose of rating town roads, bridges, and roadside drainage 
facilities for the purpose of establishing the 2022 road improvement schedule. 
 
No other town business will be discussed or actions taken. 
 
Tom Mishefske, Clerk 
 
 


